From: Dr. Jeffrey Evanseck evanseck@duqg.edu

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 9:55 AM

To: Dr. Jeffrey Evanseck <evanseck@dug.edu>; Dr. Ellen Gawalt
<gawalte@duqg.edu>; Dr. Paul Johnson johnsonl@dug.edu

Subject: 2019 ACS Student Symposium at Duquesne University

Dear All,

We are pleased to announce the 33rd Annual Undergraduate Research Symposium at Duquesne
University sponsored by the Pittsburgh Section of the ACS.

This year, the Symposium will be held on Saturday, April 13th 2019.
Please save the date and spread the word to your colleagues and students.
We will send more details in March (including details on registration).

If you have any questions or suggestions, then you can contact either or Paul Johnson
(johnson1@dug.edu), Ellen Gawalt (gawalte@dug.edu), or myself (evanseck@dug.edu).

Best wishes,

Jeff Evanseck, Paul Johnson and Ellen Gawalt



